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24th June 2019 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We confirm that there is sufficient capacity within the current fire sprinkler 
system for the Wagga Wagga Hospital Redevelopment Stage 3 to 
accommodate the proposed extension of the Basement, as per Architectural 
General Arrangement Plan: IA172202-ACB-RB-DRG-1500-N. 
 
Our findings are based on the flow rates and information provided to us by 
Wormalds, who are currently the base building fire maintenance company of 
the Wagga Wagga Hospital. The information provided was from their recent 
system flow tests carried out as part of the AS1851 requirements. 
 
Disclaimer: Should there be any further queries in relation to this information, I 
suggest that Wormalds, in Wagga Wagga, be contacted as Ultrasafe Fire 
Protection Services will not be responsible for any mis-information or results. 
 
 
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 

 
Craig Gray 
Managing Director 
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